
 

 

            

 

25th April 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Welcome to all students who have chosen to participate in the Transition Year programme for 2023-2024. 

Thank you for paying the deposit.  

As you are aware, this is an optional programme for students so it is parent-funded.  The fee is €350.   

The outstanding balance must be paid by the end of this academic year, Friday 2nd June 2023.  The balance 

can be paid in full or in instalments.  

Please pay the fee by using the easy payments Plus facility on the school website or by clicking this link 

https://pay.easypaymentsplus.com/feepay1v2.aspx?id=1136  

If you have paid the full fee of €350, thank you and please ignore this correspondence.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Lauren O’Brien 

Transition Year Coordinator 
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